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Mr. Chair, 
 
Thank you for the opportunity. 
 
We thank Peru and Rwanda as well as Japan for submitting their respective proposals in this 
issue. 
 
At this opportunity, our delegation will provide general remarks, as follows: 
 

 First, reduction targets at global and national levels are important, by considering 
capabilities and national circumstances. 

 Second, our endeavor should help ensure smooth and inclusive transition, towards a 
plastic-less society.  

 Third, capacity building and assistance mechanism should be key pillars of our work.  
 Fourth, credible and inclusive science-based process, which provide valid data, and 

information for the next step is required.  
 Fifth, an inclusive and transparent process, considering inputs from all sides, is a must. 

Our delegation will participate actively in this process. 

I thank you. 

/ends/ 

 


